THE LAPWORTH CHARITY

VACANCY AT POUND CLOSE ALMSHOUSES
There will be a vacancy at the Pound Close Almshouses, which we expect to be available by the end of this year or early in 2021, depending on Covid-19/Lockdown restrictions and refurbishment of the property.  The accommodation consists of a ground floor bungalow comprising a living/dining room, kitchen, bathroom (wetroom) and one bedroom, designed for single occupancy, but couples may be accepted.  
Applicants are usually resident in the Parish of Lapworth at the time of appointment, normally retired and have limited financial resources. Residents must be able to live independently, as no care or other services are provided. Pets are not normally allowed at Pound Close, unless exceptionally agreed with the Trustees.
Further information and application forms are available on our website www.lapworthcharity.com, or by  contacting the Secretary/Administrator to the Lapworth Charity:

Mrs Helen Wollerton

Tel:      01564 784193

Email:  lapworthcharity@gmail.com
The closing date for applications is Tuesday 1st December 2020
Shortlisted applicants will be invited for an interview on a date to be arranged. 
